Republic of the Philippines
Department of Health

METRO MANILA CENTER FOR HEALTH DEVELOPMENT

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT
December 23, 2022

Pre-Bidding Conference (IB No. 2023-031 to IB No. 2023-032)

The submission and opening of bids that were previously scheduled for December 26,
2022 will now take place on Tuesday, December 27, 2022 for the submission and opening of the
Early Procurement Activities (IB2023-031 and IB#2023-032), in accordance with Proclamation
No. 115 of the Office of the President designating December 26, 2022, as a Special (Non-

Working) Day.
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